
FIRE NUMBER SIGN MAINTENANCE 
 

Now that winter is over we ask all residents and property owners with  
a fire number sign to clear all brush and debris away from the sign to 
make it more visible from the road for all EMS to see.  If your fire 
number sign needs replacing due to being non-reflective at night, faded 
or damaged contact the Town Clerk at 715-454-7171.  A new sign will 
be ordered at your cost.  Thank you. 


